
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  FRIDAY, MARCH 5, 2021 
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  
 

Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
Mar. 9  Reading Bingo Cards due  
Mar. 12  No School for Elementary Students, Staff Work Day  
Mar. 15-19 No School, Spring Break 
Mar. 30  PTO Fundraiser with Beaujo’s  
Apr. 16  No School for K-12 students—Staff Exchange Day 
Apr. 19  No School for Elementary Students, Staff Work Day 
Apr. 19-May 14 CMAS Testing Window 
 

 Denotes a PTO Sponsored/Volunteer Opportunity or Funded Event 

  Denotes a Wellness Event 

 

Elementary Students Have an Extra Day Off! – Just a reminder, due to a recent change in the District 
Calendar there is no school Friday, March 12th for Elementary students due to a staff work day. Enjoy the 
extra time off!  
 
PTO Fundraiser with Beau Jo’s Mountain Pies – Take a night off from cooking and grab a pizza at Beau Jo’s 
in Old Town. On Friday, March 30th Beau Jo’s will donate 20% of the pre-tax sale to Tavelli. Students will 
bring a flyer home after spring break—you must have the flyer for Tavelli to receive the donation. An 
electronic copy is also attached to this note.  
 
Turn in Your Reading Bingo Cards – Make sure you turn in your completed Reading Bingo cards by next 
Tuesday, March 9th to receive your prize. A big thanks to the PTO for sponsoring this school-wide event.  

 
 
CMAS Testing is Approaching! – The Colorado Measures of Academic Success testing window opens in 
April. Tavelli will be administering this standardized test to students in grades 3-5.  We will be testing 
Tuesday-Thursday mornings in grades 3-5 the weeks of April 19th and 26th as well as May 3rd and May 
10th. If possible, we encourage parents to schedule appointments and days out of school around these 
times. Thanks for your support.  
 
Students Arriving Late to School – If your child is arriving after 8:50, we ask that you drive to the front of 
the building and have them enter school through the front doors. There is no supervision for students in 
the back loop or at individual classroom doors after this time and all exterior doors are locked. Thanks for 
your help in this matter.  
 
Online Registration in PSD – Online registration is open for students new to Poudre School District for the 
2021-2022 school year. Parents can log onto https://www.psdschools.org/onlineregistration for 
information concerning the registration process.   Please make sure to download your proof of address, 
birth certificate and immunization records when you register your child. Without those documents, 
registration is not considered complete.  
 
 
 

 

 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 

https://www.psdschools.org/onlineregistration
https://tav.psdschools.org/

